Borski, Jennifer - DNR

From: Craig Donaldson <donacraig@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 7:26 AM

To: Hansen, Kody C - DNR

Cc: Peter van Houwelingen; bdonaldson@donaldsonscleaners.com; Borski, Jennifer - DNR
Subject: Re: ACTION REQUESTED: Donaldson - May 1, 2019

Kody,

Thank you for including me in the letter. As a point of clarification, H&J is held within the Estate of Janice Donaldson.
Said another way, the Estate owns H&J. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Craig Donaldson
920-858-4431

On Wed, Apr 17, 2019 at 1:19 PM Hansen, Kody C - DNR <Kody.Hansen@wisconsin.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon all,

First, thank you for attending the Enforcement Conference yesterday on behalf of H&J Investments, LLC and
Donaldson’s One Hour Cleaners, Inc.

e Craig and Peter: Please consider the attached summary of the Enforcement Conference your copy. If you require
a hard copy, please let me know and | can mail you one.

e Brett: The attached will be sent in the mail later this afternoon. Please be advised that the letter requests a
written response from DOHC by May 1, 2019.

Thanks again for attending thee Enforcement Conference and | hope you have a great rest of your day.

Sincerely,

Kody



We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
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